
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

ASIC Consent to Resignation of Auditor  
  
Sydney: 20 June 2017. Further to our 12 May 2017 Announcement, ASIC has given consent to Grant Thornton Audit Pty Limited 

to resign as auditors of the Company. The appointment of HLB Mann Judd Assurance (NSW) Pty Limited as the Company’s 
Auditor is subject to ratification by shareholders at the company’s 2017 AGM. 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
  


